

June 5, 2014

Julia Alires Tiffany's Catering & Bakery 16251 Appleblossom Street La Puente, CA 91744

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the Marfan Foundation, it is my pleasure to thank you for your support of the 10th Annual Casino Night which took place on April 26th, 2014. Thank you for your donation for the silent auction.

The Marfan Foundation creates a brighter future for everyone affected by Marfan syndrome and related disorders. Before our founding in 1981, Marfan syndrome was largely unknown or misunderstood, but our tireless efforts have led to many life-changing advances in our fight for victory over Marfan syndrome and related disorders.

We will not rest until we've achieved victory – a world in which everyone with Marfan syndrome or a related disorder receives a proper diagnosis, gets the necessary treatment, and lives a long and full life. Your donation helps to make this possible.

On behalf of the Foundation, thank you very much for your support.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Levering President & CEO

The Marfan Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization.
In accordance with IRS regulations, we state that no goods or services were provided for this contribution. Your gift is tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law. Please save this letter as a receipt for tax purposes.